
LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL.

Dr. Eugene Haanel,
Director Mines Branch,

Department of Mines,

Ottawa.

Sir,

—

I beg to submit, herewith, a report on the results of the
trials carried out at the Fuel Testing Station, Ottawa, 1913-14,
with six commercial samples of lignitic coal, obtained from the
Province of Alberta.

I have the honour to be.

Sir,

Your obedient servant,

(Signed) B. F. HaaneL
Ottawa,

December 24, 1914.


